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MEETING DATE:  October 11, 2006 

 
ITEM:  11  
 
SUBJECT: Cosentino Winery, Cosentino Winery LLC and Cosentino Winery 

Wastewater Treatment System, Napa County - Reissuance of 
Waste Discharge Requirements 

 
CHRONOLOGY: March 1989 – Water Reclamation Requirements adopted 
 
DISCUSSION: Cosentino Winery is a commercial winery facility in an unincorporated 

area of Napa Valley north of the town of Yountville.  It is immediately 
north of the Mustards Grill restaurant that is the subject of Item 10 on 
this month’s agenda. There are no municipal sewers in this area. The 
Winery is served by an on-site wastewater system.  In the past, the 
Winery and Mustards Grill were both served by the same wastewater 
system.  The old system was inadequate, and the two businesses 
decided to build separate, new systems.   

 
The Winery has proposed a new separate wastewater system and 
submitted an application for updated waste discharge requirements 
(WDRs).  Draft WDRs for the Winery were circulated shortly after 
draft WDRs for Mustards Grill were circulated, and we received 
comments from both the Discharger and from concerned neighbors.  
We have given priority to completing the response to comments and 
resultant revisions to Mustards Grill’s draft WDRs over those of the 
Winery’s; thus, we recommend continuing this item.  

  
RECOMMEN- 
DATION: Continue the item.  
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